
Windstream Communications, Inc. Mike Gately
4001 Rodney Parham Road Staff Manager - Tariffs
Little Rock, AR  72212
t: 501-748-5284 f:501-748-6583
e-mail:  michael.g.gately@windstream.com

November 26, 2008

Ms. Stephanie Stumbo
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort KY  40602-0615

Dear Ms. Stumbo:

Please accept this letter as notification that Windstream Communications, Inc.
(“Windstream”) has scheduled a promotion for residential customers to begin December 1,
2008.  The promotion will be used as a “Save” or “Winback” tool and will provide 1+ direct dialed
long distance service at no charge for up to a two-month period to residential customers who
contact Windstream disconnect their service or residential customers who have voluntarily
disconnected their service within the last 6 months.  At the end of the two-month period these
residential customers must select one of the available Windstream long distance plans at the
tariffed rates.

This promotional letter filing is also being made electronically.  The electronic filing is a
true representation of the original document being filed with the Commission.

Please call Stephanie Marsh at 501-748-7897 if you have any questions regarding this
letter.

Sincerely,

Mike Gately

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED
11/26/2008

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY


